
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS

21 March 2025

Ministry of Public Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No 18 of 2025
El 152/48/15/05T

From : Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Public Service and Administrative
Reforms

To : Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

Notification of Vacancies-Organisation Internationale de la Francophonie (OIF)

The Organisation Internationale de la Francophonie (OIF) is inviting applications
from eligible candidates for the vacant position of Charg6(e) de la comptabiht6
(r6amchage) existing in the Organisation.

2 . Details regarding the terms and conditions of service and the application guidelines
are available on the website of the OIF on the following link:
https: / / francophoniecarrieres.recruitee.com/o/chargee-de-la-comptabilite-reaffichage

3. The closing date for submission of applications is Ol April 2025.

4. You may wish to note that only registered online applications with a curriculum
vitae and a cover letter written in French will be considered.

5. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular Letter could be brought to
the attention of all officers serving in your Ministry/Department.

G. Callychurn (Miss)
For Senior Chief Executiue

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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